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Status

The Turbine project has as usual seen fairly low levels of activity in the last quarter.

The Turbine project has no board-level issues at this time.
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Community changes

No new committers were voted in since the last board report.

No new PMC members were voted in since the last board report.

A vote is underway to elect a new PMC chairperson.

Turbine core project

The Turbine core project continues with occasional commits.

No beta or final releases were made since the last board report.

Fulcrum component project

Work on migrating the build process of the Fulcrum components to Maven 2 continues thanks mostly to Siegfried Goeschl.

Releases this quarter:

2010-11-12: fulcrum-pbe 1.0.1
2010-11-12: fulcrum-hsqldb 1.0.0 

META project

There has been no activity on the META sub-project in this quarter.

No beta or final releases were made since the last board report.
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